Paul Zukowskyj From: Sent: 07 September 2016 12:48 Stephen Anyanwu To: Re: 6/2016/1740/LB Subject: Hi Stephen, In my role as Borough Councillor I'd like to formally request this application is called in. The justfication for this is two-fold: 1. It is of a particularly sensitive nature given the listed building status. 2. It is of significant public interest, given the strength of feeling via objections and representations for the last application. Cheers, Paul Paul Zukowskyj FRGS ILTM Chair, WHLD, Borough Cllr for WG&HS Ward, County Councillor for Hatfield South Division Tel 01707 269491 www.welhatlibdems.co.uk ************************************

From: Stephen Anyanwu <s.anyanwu@welhat.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 September 2016 16:00 **To:** 'paul_zukowskyj@hotmail.com'

Subject: 6/2016/1740/LB

Dear Sir or Madam, Please find attached a notification regarding an application that has been submitted to the Council for determination. Full details are within the letter.

Kind Regards Stephen Anyanwu Planning Support Officer 01707 357 258 s.anyanwu@welhat.gov.uk

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can report missed bins, abandoned vehicles, fly-tipping, litter, graffiti and flyposting as well as tell us about problems with litter and dog bins Online. The information in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and intellectual property (including copyright material). It is only for the use of the addressee(s) in accordance with any instructions contained within it. Please treat any personal and sensitivity data that may be contained within this email in accordance with the requirements of the Data Protection Act 1998 (the Act). Such data should only be processed and retained where there is a legitimate need to do so. Should you have a legitimate need to share this information please make the recipient aware of their responsibilities for handling this data in accordance with the Act. If you are not the addressee, you are prohibited from copying, forwarding, disclosing, saving or otherwise using it in any way. If you receive this email in error, please immediately advise the sender and delete it. Sopra Steria may monitor the content of emails within Welwyn Hatfield Council?s network to ensure compliance with the Council?s policies and procedures. Emails are susceptible to alteration and their integrity (including origin) cannot be assured. Welwyn Hatfield Council and Steria shall not be liable for any modification to a message, or for messages falsely sent.

The full Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council email disclaimer can be viewed at www.welhat.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.

--